
 

 

Thanks to You! 

We would like to extend our sincerest thanks to you for 

your support and help with the Mom’s Pantry SCC 

fundraiser. Once again it was a great success! These 

funds will go toward initiatives supporting student 

learning including Outdoor Education and Literacy 

activities for the students. 

Thanks to the PLCSA for hosting the annual Pike Lake 

Craft Sale and thank you to all the parents and 

students who helped out in the kitchen. What a great 

way to support your child’s learning! 

Thanks to the Pike Lake School Community Council for 

a fantastic and fun evening of bingo!  It was great to 

see such a fabulous turnout. Congratulations to all the 

winners! 

Special thanks to the following businesses for their 

generous donations of prizes for the bingo:   

Superstore            United Rentals             Brandt Tractor 

Kinzie Farms         Rec Supply                    Postma Dairy                      

K2 Honey Farm     Sugar Coated               Unique by Kim  

Thanks also to all Pike Lake families who donated 

prizes to be used at the bingo. Your support is greatly 

appreciated.  

Huge thanks to all those who helped out with stage set 

up. We are very lucky that we are able to perform our 

Christmas concert up on a stage. It makes it so much 

easier to watch and enjoy. 

Thank you very much to the PLCSA for allowing the 

school to use the stage for the Christmas concert. 

Pike Lake School 
Christmas Concert 

“How The Penguins Saved 
Christmas” 

Wednesday, December 18 

11:00 am and 7:15pm 

Pike Lake Community Hall 

Everyone Welcome!!  

Pajama Day 

To celebrate the season we are 

going to be have a pajama day on 

Friday, December 18. Students 

are welcome to wear their most 

comfy PJ’s that day. Please keep 

in mind that we will still be going 

outside for recess.   

Upcoming Dates: 

December 18 – Christmas Concert  

                                 11am & 7:15pm 

Dec. 19, 20 & 21 – Winter Festival of Lights 

                                 @ Pike Lake Provincial Park 

December 20 – Last day of classes 

Dec. 21 – Jan 5 – Christmas Break 

January 6 – Classes Resume 

Contact Us: 

Email: pikelakeschool@spiritsd.ca 

Phone: 306-668-4808 

Website: blogs.spiritsd.ca/pikelakeschool/ 
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